Sustainability Perspectives

Impact of Climate Change
on Agriculture

Peter Wright, State Conservation
Engineer with the Natural Resources
Conservation Service, a division of the US
Department of Agriculture, will discuss
what changes to agriculture in New York
State are likely will occur over time. He will
explain how precipitation, temperature,
and politics will influence the food, fiber
and energy production from our land.

Monday, September 28, 2015 ~ 12:20 — 1:20PM
Stratton Hall Room 209

All Sustainability Perspectives series events are free and open to the public.
The series explores the concept of sustainability from a variety of viewpoints.

Wells is committed to providing access to all events; anyone needing assistance
should contact Marian Brown, Center for Sustainability and the Environment, at
315-364-3304 or by email at mbrown@wells.edu, as soon as possible.
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